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The FUMC Church Office will be CLOSED the afternoon of Thursday, July 2nd for a Staff Vacation Day. 

 
 

OUR PRAYER LIST — Our President, our Congress, all Governors, Mayors, State, County, and Local employees, all health 
care workers, EMT’s, all who defend our nation, all who make decisions for our nation, Jane Mayhew, Phillip Caulder, Debbie & 
Randy Butler (Sally Smith’s friend), Mary Ann Stalnaker (Judy Dixon’s mother), Mondell Brasington (Debbie Adam’s mother), 
James McCall, Billy Woodward (Curtis Jones’ friend), Jane Campbell, Jeff Foster, Mabel Foster, Betty Thrailkill, Jerry & Sarah 
Margaret Therrell, Jim Bennett, Margaret Stanton, Gladys Sweeney, Tony Thrailkill (VA Hosp./Nashville, TN), Tripp Lisenby, 
Kip Gulledge. NOTE: Names are left on the prayer list for two weeks; after two weeks, they are removed unless the 
church office is notified. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
117 THIRD STREET, CHERAW, SC  29520 

843-537-7002 

www.cherawfirstumc.org 

      The Mission of First United Methodist Church is to win and nurture            

     souls for Jesus Christ by sharing and living the message of salvation. 

 

 

 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE CHURCH WITH A HEART, IN THE HEART OF CHERAW 

A SERVICE OF CHRISTIAN WORSHIP 

JUNE 28, 2020 

FOURTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST  

LITURGICAL COLOR: RED 

Sunday, June 28, 2020 

 10:00am NO Sunday School 

 11:00am Online Worship Celebration  

                      (www.cherawfirstumc.org) 

   5:00pm NO MYF  

   5:00pm NO Fireflies 

   

Monday, June 29, 2020 

       Office closed 

   5:00pm NO Plarn Meeting (Kinsey Mulloy Classroom) 

   6:00pm NO Cub Scouts (Fellowship Hall)  

   6:30pm NO Boy Scouts (Scout Hut) 

      

Tuesday, June 30, 2020 

S.C. UM Conference Moving Day 

8:30am-4:30pm Church Office Open  

11:00am  NO Adult Exercise with Betsy Vaughn         

                          (Fellowship Hall) 

 12:00pm  July 5 Bulletin Deadline (Announcements) 

 

Wednesday, July 1, 2020 

8:30am-4:30pm Church Office Open  

 

 

  

 

 

FUMC STAFF 
Rev. L. Kim Eanes, Pastor (cherawpastor@gmail.com)  843-685-3659 

Angie Smith, Ministry Assistant (fumcangiesmith@gmail.com) 
Holly Haire, Child Development Ministry Director (fccdm@yahoo.com)  

Now Hiring! - Music Director 
  

Thursday, July 2, 2020 

8:30am-12:00pm Church Office Open (NOTE CHURCH OFFICE WILL BE     

                            CLOSED THIS AFTERNOON) 

     

Saturday, July 4, 2020 

 HAPPY INDEPENDENCE DAY! 

 

Sunday, July 5, 2020 

  10:00am NO Sunday School  

    5:00pm NO UMYF  

    5:00pm NO Fireflies 

 

   

   

   

             

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

Year to Date Income: $172,102.44 

Year to Date Expenses: $171,460.91  

http://www.cherawfirstumc.org/
http://www.cherawfirstumc.org/
mailto:cherawpastor@gmail.com
mailto:fumcangiesmith@gmail.com
mailto:fccdm@yahoo.com


A SERVICE OF CHRISTIAN WORSHIP 
 
TIME OF CENTERING 

 

 
PRELUDE                                                                        
 
 
GREETING AND ANNOUNCEMENTS (Please consult pages 3-4 of today's bulletin as well as The Connection insert.) 
 
 
AN ORDER OF FAREWELL TO A PASTOR 
 
 
OPENING HYMN                                                        “It is Well With my Soul”                                             WorshipTeam  
 
 
NEW TESTAMENT LESSON                                         Philippians 2: 1-8                                  
 
 
AFFIRMATION OF FAITH                                             A Modern Affirmation 

Pastor:  
Where the Spirit of the Lord is, there is the one true church, apostolic and universal, whose holy faith let us now 
declare: 
Pastor and People: 
We believe in God the Father, infinite in wisdom, power, and love, whose mercy is over all his works, and whose 
will is ever directed to his children’s good. 
We believe in Jesus Christ, Son of God and Son of man, the gift of the Father’s unfailing grace, the ground of our 
hope, and the promise of our deliverance from sin and death. 
We believe in the Holy Spirit as the divine presence in our lives, whereby we are kept in perpetual remembrance 
of the truth of Christ, and find strength and help in time of need. 
We believe that this faith should manifest itself in the service of love as set forth in the example of our blessed 
Lord, to the end that the kingdom of God may come upon the earth. Amen. 

 
GOSPEL LESSON                                                          Matthew 20: 20-28                         
 
 
GLORIA PATRI NO. 70 
 
 
WITNESS TO THE WORD                                     “Whose Church Is It Anyway?”                                Rev. L. Kim Eanes 
 
 
SPECIAL MUSIC:                                                             “Only Jesus”                                                       Worship Team 
                                                                                       Casting Crowns 
   
 
A SERVICE OF WORD AND TABLE NO. 78 BOW                                                                           UM Book of Worship 
  (Please consult the Service of Word and Table on the back of The Connection) 
 
SPECIAL MUSIC                                                          “There Was Jesus”                                                Worship Team 
                                                                            Zach Williams and Dolly Parton 
 
 
DISMISSAL WITH BLESSING 
 
 
POSTLUDE 

 
 
 

THANK YOU!   Continued thanks and gratitude to our vocalists, our musicians, and our multi-media volunteers for their 
consistency, their commitment, and most especially, the individual gifts and talents they bring to lead us in worship! You are 
appreciated beyond measure! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CONGRATULATIONS!  If you missed our June 21st Online Worship Celebration, then you also missed the presentation of the 
Roy L. Smith Humanitarian of the Year Award to our very own Jimmy Duffy!  Congratulations Jimmy, from your entire FUMC 
family, and thank you for your tireless service to FUMC and to the Cheraw community. 
 
RESET; RESTART; RENEW:  The South Carolina United Methodist Conference has issued new protocol for our churches as 
we consider the possibility of re-opening and beginning, again, in person worship.  To view South Carolina United Methodist 
Bishop L. Jonathan Holston's statements of recommendation for church re-entry procedures, please go 
to:  www.umcsc.org.  On that website, you will find the heading:  Reset; Restart; Renew - click on that link to review all of the 
suggestions the UM Conference is making to keep our church members safe and healthy as we re-enter our churches for 
worship, business, and ministry. 
 
 
ONE CALL COMMUNICATIONS:  As FUMC gradually resumes regular church business procedures on site, we will continue to 
utilize our One Call Communication system to inform our congregation about regular church activities/meetings/announcements 
important to our entire church family.  If you are not yet registered, just call or email the church office with your 
selected/preferred phone number and that number will be imported into the One Call system.  The One Call system is absolutely 
free, so we invite you to take advantage of this wonderful opportunity to STAY INFORMED. 

  
CHURCH EMAIL CORRESPONDENCE: Yet another opportunity to stay informed which your FUMC staff offers, is our 

church email correspondence.  Congregational emails are a perfect way to "get the word out" to our entire faith family about 

upcoming activities, important announcements, as well as the "happenings" of our various church committees.  If your email 

address is not yet registered with FUMC, please call or email Angie at the church office and let her know how we can continue 

to keep you informed through our church email announcements. 

 

FOR EVERYONE'S SAFETY:   As we begin re-entry into our church facility and re-start some of our church activities and 

meetings, please be sure to be a good steward about our church alarm system.  This is an increased time of stress for our 
community, and thus, it is vital that we practice SAFE OPERATIONS at all times to protect our church staff and our church 
leaders.  If you are the last person to leave the church building on any occasion, please be sure to engage the alarm upon your 
departure.  If you are unsure about church alarm operations, please contact Sammy Quick, FUMC Chair of Trustees, and he will 
be happy to train you! 
 
CONTINUED FINANCIAL NEEDS:  As you know, FUMC's staff responsibilities and ministry activities are continuing to 
function on a full-time basis, which means the physical structure needs of the church are also still ongoing.  Your consistent 
financial gifts even amidst this current global crisis have been very much appreciated.  And we pray that you will continue to 
find joy and satisfaction in the practice of regular "cheerful giving" (2nd Corinthians 9:7) to your home church, FUMC! 
 
J.O.Y CLUB: We will not meet again until September 17, 2020, so please mark your calendars!  I pray that everyone is well and 

has survived the shelter in place restrictions.  We look forward to seeing everyone in the Fall.  Have a good summer!  - Mary 

Burr 

  

http://www.umcsc.org/

